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                                          Email: snancykefas@yahoo.com ; +2348036936752
Dear Editor-in-Chief (Journal of Zoological Research),

This research was not funded by any organization. It was purely developed by the team of researchers and not sponsored by any funder. More importantly, we prepared the manuscript together and the manuscript is not under consideration for publication anywhere else. We hereby declare no conflicts of interest in the present findings submitted to you. Japanese quail is a zoological bird thus this research outcome could be suitable for the aims and scope of the Journal. Therefore, process and probably accept the manuscript for publication, if it measures up with the standard requirements of your reputable Journal.
The following could serve as the Reviewers please:

1. Prof. Robert G. Elkin (Professor of Avian Nutritional Biochemistry): relkin@psu.edu
2. Prof. Paul A. Bartell (Professor of Avian Biology): pab43@psu.edu
3. Prof. Ebenebe Cordelia Ifeyinwa (Animal Science and Production): drjcokonkwo@gmail.com; drjcokonkwo@yahoo.com; ci.ebenebe@unizik.edu.ng
Thanks a million for your consideration!

 Yours faithfully,
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Sati NM.
